Friendly Reminder From Mrs. Castro:  
Pitt County School’s Uniform Policy
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Dear Families,
We are off to a great start!  We have a wonderful class this year and I’m so excited to work with everyone.  I just wanted to send a few friendly reminders about Pitt County School’s Uniform Policy.  I have highlighted the areas of the policy that seem to be a concern at the beginning of every school year.   You can find a detailed explanation of this policy on the county’s website as well as in your handbook.       www.pitt.k12.nc.us  
Thank you for all your support,
   	    		  						Mrs. Castro 
1. Shirts must be:
· Collar shirts only for boys and girls
· Tucked in (unless it is no longer than 3 inches below the natural waist)
· Colors:  white, black, navy, royal blue, Kelly green (no hunter/forest green)
· No logos, insignias, labels, words or pictures (only school approved logos)

2.  Uniform bottoms (pants, skirts, skorts, jumpers, Capri pants, shorts)
· Colors:  solid khaki, black, or navy 
· Length:  must be no shorter than 3 inches above the top of the knee when standing (skirts, skorts, jumpers, shorts)
· Appropriate size (no baggy or sagging pants/shorts are allowed)
· No pockets going down the legs (cargo pants/shorts are not allowed) 
· Belts:  must be plain black or brown for boys and girls
· Dresses:  may be solid white, black, navy, khaki, or the school colors
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